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May 25, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents and Guardians: 
 
As we head into the unofficial start of “Summer”, Memorial Day weekend, I hope we all take a 
moment to pause and remember all of those who have made our daily joys possible.  I hope 
that your family finds time to enjoy one another this weekend with fun and laughter.  
 
When we return to school on May 30th, it will be full steam ahead towards the end of another 
successful school year.  
 
As always, please do not hesitate to reach out to the school with questions or concerns.  
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Stephanie Snyder 
Superintendent 
 
SS/ld 


